
HB 1532 – I support it 

Dear Reader, 

As a family, my spouse and I have decided to make our Christian faith an important component of the 

upbringing of our children. Choosing a private Christian school is allowing our children the opportunity 

to learn all standard subjects as well as our faith. We are excited when our children come home with 

new knowledge from reading, math and even methods of prayer and biblical history. Similarly we also 

enjoy knowing that our children are in a class size that won’t exceed 20 students and also has support 

outside of the standard classroom for more direct teacher engagement to improve areas my child may 

be behind in. 

Please know as a North Dakota resident I’m strongly in-favor of supporting private schools and the 

families and children that enjoy them. Please strongly consider passing HB 1532 to further support ND 

residents’ choice in private or public primary education.  

Sincerely, 

Greg Johnson 

Grand Forks 


